
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON SALE OF PROPERTY

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING
BEFORE THE DANVILLE CITY COUNCIL
ONTUESDAY,JUNE4,2024AT7:00P.M.,
ORASSOONAFTERASMAYBEHEARD,
IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS
LOCATED ON THE FOURTH FLOOR
OF CITY HALL, 427 PATTON STREET,
DANVILLE, VIRGINIA.

In accordance with Section 15.2-1813
and Section 15.2-1800 of the Code of
Virginia, 1950, as amended, the public is
hereby notified that a public hearing will
be held on the following:

In accordance with of the Code
of Virginia,1950, as amended, it is
proposed that the City of Danville sell
to the Industrial Development Authority
of Danville, Virginia two surplus lots
identified as Parcel IDs # 26470 and
26471 for the price of Ten Dollars and
other good and valuable consideration,
and all closing costs.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL

City of Danville, Virginia

By Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk


